FCC Seeks Comment on "Video-Related Fees" in Cable Bills 
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: http://wmbf.images.worldnow.com/images/5593122_G.jpg]The Federal Communications Commission Media Bureau is seeking comment on the addition of "video-related fees" to subscriber bills in lieu of "raising monthly subscription prices." The comment period will last until Sept. 21. 
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